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Greg Dwight

From: spo
Sent: Friday, August 27, 2010 3:38 PM
To: spo
Subject: SPO ALERT - 

SPO ALERT 
 
  

Date:     August 27, 2010 
 
To:         State Agency Chief Procurement Officers, Cooperative Program Membership 
  
From:    State Procurement Office 
  
Re:        EPS070077-1-A5 – Small Package Delivery Services  
  
Effective August 27, 2010, the WSCA Small Package Delivery Service PA between FedEx and the State of Arizona has 
been amended to extend the current term of the contract through August 27, 2011. 
 
Inquiries regarding this notice should be directed to Stacy L. Ingalls, the Procurement Officer for the above referenced 
contract, as indicated below.   
  
Stac y L. Ingalls 
Senior Procurement Specialist 
Arizona Department of Administration 
State Procurement Office 
100 N. 15th. Ave. Suite 201 
Phoenix, AZ 85007 
P/602-542-9134; F/602-542-5508 

Email: stacy.ingalls@azdoa.gov 

SPO ALERTS are available 
online at http://spo.az.gov 

 

 


